
 
 

 

Minutes of Committee Meeting on 24
th
 July 2007 

 

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Mandi Byrne, Louise Smith, Stuart Hall, 

Craig Harrop, Steven Lelew, Hazel Grady, Jason Morris 

 

Gala 

P Williams, D Shackleton owe £8.50 

Tombola £283.54 

Tea, Coffee, Pop, Sweets £139.00 

Cake & Buns £220.60 

Shooting Alley £94.50 

Hairspray £49.00 

Golf £23.87 

Football cards £88.50 

Entry fees £280.00 

Total= £1187.51 

Expenditure to be taken off for tea, coffee, pop, crisps, hairspray, etc  

We will have made a PROFIT of £1000 so well done everyone.  

 

CRB 

All people who have been CRB checked please give Mandi Byrne a photo-copy of 

your CRB Disclosure form 

 

Floodlights 

Put the order in for the four floodlights to add to our existing two, had a 

demonstration outside Benbow and things are looking bright 

 

John Buckley 

Came to the meeting to talk about what he could do for the Club as a qualified coach. 

He runs his own company doing tours which include training as well. We are getting 

information from John to pass on to the parents regarding these tours. 

 

SUBS 

A reminder that Subscriptions are to be paid by 1
st
 August, please give money/cheque  

to Jason Morris or your Rep/Coach to pass on thank you 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Disciplinary/Complaint forms 

We have two separate forms on Website under Policies one form is for everyone in 

general the other one for Senior Executive Committee and we have altered the 

wording to suit both forms 

 

Referees Course 

Vikki Norman is letting the Club know when this course will take place and we will 

be looking for volunteers from our club 

 

AOB 

To apply for grant to do alterations to changing rooms on Hills Lane 

To make enquiries regarding a main sponsor for WWJFC (ongoing) 

To get prices from John Buckley for tours 

To get advice/guidance on making alterations to website 

 

Next Committee meeting  

4
th
 September 2007, 8.00pm at the Benbow  

 

 

 

 


